Mairead Shanlez

From: e —— it D)
Sent: Thursday 7 April 2022 14:26
To: cdp

Subject: Carrick-on-Shannon library

Hi,

I am just writing in support of any proposed development of Carrick library. My young daughter and I have
been using the library's facilities for some time, and I must applaud the hard work put in by the staff there.
Any possible refurbishment or extension of the current premises would be warmly welcomed, as the current
site is a little worn out and certainly understocked with books considering the population of Carrick and the
local catchment area.

Kind regards,

Damon King



